UNITED NATIONS “*3/ NATIONS UNIES

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

18 June 2025

Subject: General Assembly meeting to commemorate the 80™ anniversary of the signing of
the UN Charter

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 14 May 2025, I have the honour to transmit the updated
programme for the plenary meeting of the General Assembly to commemorate the 80™ anniversary
of the signing of the Charter of the United Nations to be held on Thursday, 26 June 2025 at 10
a.m. in the General Assembly Hall.

For any additional information, your office may contact Ms. Nekwaya lileka, Senior
Adviser at my Office by e-mail at nekwaya.iileka@un.org.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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